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/\\ MATTHIAS P. MONSON, MANAGER 

COLUMBIA BASIN BROADCASTING COMPANY 

December 26, 1951 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
E.F.D. # 2 

Walnutport 
Pennsylvania 

Lear Mr. Geary 

I am sincerely thankful for your fine report of KULEis DX program 

the morning of December 19, 1951. Your logged report is correct and 

agrees exactly with the running log maintained here at KULE for veri- 

fication purposes. 

Thanks once again, and may I take this time to wish you a Very 

Prosperous New Year. 

Sincerely 

Ch. Eng. 

SERVING AMERICA'S LARGEST AND FASTEST GROWING FRONTIER 


